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R E S O L U T I O N   2014-17 

 

WHEREAS, the Association has a need to purchase a 46 - 12.47 kV, 11.2/14 

MVA transformer for the new Bayfield Substation (Project 400-17); and, 

 

WHEREAS, 6 responsive bids were received from manufacturers of the specified 

equipment; and, 

 

WHEREAS, Virginia Transformer was determined to have provided the best bid 

based on value to the Association, incorporating cost and efficiency in the value 

assessment; and, 

 

WHEREAS, the Association intends to purchase the transformer through Western 

United Electric Supply Corporation, 

 

NOW THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED by the Board of Directors of La Plata 

Electric Association, Inc. that the total bid provided by Virginia Transformer of 

$227,108, which includes a 5 year warranty, for the transformer as listed above, be 

accepted and that the Chief Executive Officer of LPEA be, and hereby is 

authorized to execute, subject to legal review, the purchase agreement with 

Western United Electric Supply Corporation. 

 

I, Jeff Berman, Secretary of La Plata Electric Association, Inc., do hereby 

certify that the above is a true and correct copy of a resolution adopted by the 

Board of Directors of La Plata Electric Association, Inc., at a regular meeting duly 

convened and held in accordance with the bylaws in Durango, Colorado on the 17th 

day of September, 2014, at which meeting a quorum of directors was present and 

voting.      

       

       

                                                Jeff Berman, Secretary 

 

Dated at Durango, Colorado this 17th day of September, 2014.  
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